
                                         Gorleston Golf Club  20/03/2023 

 

                                            Extra Meeting @17.45. 

 

 

Present.   SH. CH. TH. LS. AT .NC. 

 

 

An extra meeting was requested by a committee member who still had concerns re the suspension 

of a player. 

The committee member felt that an EGM would not be in the clubs best interests. It was down to 

the committee to make these decisions 

NC stated under the rules of the Constitution the committee members could make this decision. 

SH stated that his suggestion for an EGM was due to the seriousness of the situation and the fact 

that this had never happened before. 

TH said the the elected committee was in place to run the club and make decisions on behalf of all 

the club members. 

The previous decision of 4-2 against the return of the suspended player would therefore be upheld 

as the final decision by the committee. 

SH to write a letter to be circulated to committee members for approval before being posted to the 

person concerned. 

The website will be updated accordingly. 

 

Meeting closed at  17.50 

  

 

 

 

 


